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INVITATION TO BID # 2021-16 

Purchase One New 4” High Volume Double Diaphragm Pump 

 
The Baker County Board of County Commissioners, Florida (County) will receive sealed bids until 11:00 
AM local time, on July 13, 2021 at the County Administration Office located at 55 N. Third Street, 
Macclenny, Florida 32063. Bids delivered to any other location will not be considered received by the 
Administration Office. Any bids received after the above time will not be accepted under any 
circumstances. Any uncertainty regarding the time will be resolved against the Bidder. Bids will not be 
accepted via fax. Shortly after the bid due time has expired, the bids will be publicly opened and 
announced. 

 
A clearly marked original and one (1) copy must be sealed in an envelope and clearly marked “BID 
2021-16 Purchase One New 4” High Volume Double Diaphragm Pump” on the exterior of the package 
submitted. 

 

Request for additional information or clarifications must be made in writing by July 7, 2021, to Robert 
Fletcher Robert.fletcher@bakercountyfl.org. For complete bid documents please visit 
www.bakercountyfl.org/purchasing 

 
 

DATES OF PUBLICATION: 
June 17, 2021 
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